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Total Hours Contributed: 13 Hours 

● ULSU General Assembly: 3.5 Hours 
● Associate Dean Interview Preparation: 1 Hour 
● Associate Dean Interviews: 6 Hours  
● General Faculties Council: 1.5 Hours 
● ULSU Photos: 1 Hour 

 
ULSU General Assembly 
On December 5th during the ULSU General Assembly we approved the budget for this year’s 
Last Class Bash and approved funding for Walter Echo-Hawk to come speak on campus this 
semester in addition to regular council duties. 
 
Associate Dean Interview Preparation 
I had the privilege to sit on the Associate Dean of Health Sciences selection committee. Prior to 
conducting interviews for selected candidates, I extensively reviewed their curriculum vitaes and 
applications to have a good background knowledge before their interview. 
 
Associate Dean Interviews 
On Friday, December 13th we conducted the Associate Dean of Health Sciences interviews. On 
this committee I represented the undergraduate student voice, and asked several questions 
regarding student experience and dedication to all of our incredible programs within Health 
Sciences. Upon completing the scheduled interviews, the committee then discussed the 
success of each candidate and deliberated our opinions on who would best serve as the 
Associate Dean of Health Sciences. It was truly a tough decision as all candidates were 
exceptionally qualified.  
 
General Faculties Council 
At General Faculties Council we discussed several initiatives within the school community. I was 
very excited to hear about steps the U of L is making to address food insecurity within our 
student population.  
 
ULSU Photos 
Throughout the month of December I began updating our General Assembly members’ photos 
by taking new headshots to be utilized in spaces such as the ULSU website. 
 


